From: Rodriguez, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 4:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ken Bennett

Hi Steve, 

Ken Bennett has received a 12” bamboo plant  in a small glass container with water, the gift is from Mary Green, CEO for Today’s Woman Expo as a Thank You for taking the Mayor to an event.   Ken has accepted this plant on behalf of the City, and it will remain in the Mayor’s Office’s suite.

-Maria 

Maria D. Rodriguez

Administrative Assistant to the Chief of Staff 

  and Senior Advisor to the Mayor

